
 

 Dear Patient: 

 

Your biopsy specimen is being sent to MDL and/sometimes to an immunofluorescence laboratory.  We 

are responsible for the transportation, fixation, embedding, cutting and staining of your biopsy.  In 

addition, a trained medical specialist (dermatopathologist) will examine your slides (as well as any 

indicated special stains) under the microscope and send a written report to your physician. 

 

We will submit the claim for you and accept payment directly from the insurance carrier.  You are 

responsible for any copayments, coinsurance or deductibles.  We will be happy to assist you in 

submitting private insurance forms as well.  Please be sure to provide your doctor with current 

insurance information, including the insurance number. 

 

If you have a high deductible insurance plan, you are responsible for payment until your deductible 

limit is reached.  Please call the lab to arrange a payment plan if necessary. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  Please call (585) 586-5632 or toll free (888) 885-3988 to speak with a 

billing professional if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jan E. Muhlbauer, M.D. 

Laboratory Director 

 


